
 

 

Executive Limitation Policy 2f / BOARD FEEDBACK 

 

In compliance. I am glad to see "transparency to parents" has been added to Provision 5.  I 

believe we are doing a good job of protecting our school district and staff and students with 

insurance coverage. The limits and coverage appear to be adequate for our size school. Cyber-

attacks seem to be increasing and tougher to protect ourselves- I am glad, we as a District, are 

taking a proactive role in the district and helping parents with specific training of prevention. 

 

Susie Fox 

 

 

Regarding EL 2f, Asset Protection, I agree that Superintendent Walker is in compliance with all 

the policy provisions. The district's assets are insured, and that insurance is reviewed annually. 

District property and equipment is examined and addressed appropriately. District participation 

in the United Schools Insurance Program provides resources for risk assessment, staff training 

and physical inspections. Annual audits are conducted by the Washington State Auditor's Office. 

  

Respectfully Submitted, Robin Bloch 

 

 

This policy is in Compliance. 

The contracts that MSD has with VIP Agency and USIP provide necessary coverage for property 

and liability claims.  The increased coverage for privacy and cybersecurity is a necessity for the 

times in which we live.  The maintenance of our campuses and recent parking reconfiguration 

remains a source of community pride.  Our most recent, very costly, audit indicates that MSD 

operates within the parameters of state and federal guidelines.  Improved communication with 

our stakeholders, students, and staff is an area that requires constant vigilance.  GO Trojans 6-12 

grade! 

 

Submitted by Greg Neff, Manson School Director 

 


